
St. J’s Group with Wellow 
 

Minutes of the Annual Parochial Church meeting held in 
St. Julian’s Church,Wellow, on Sunday, 17th March 2024 

 
 
Members of the Parochial Church Council present were Pam Pike, Jane Rees, Jane Isaac, 
Rachel Kotchie and Lynne Williams. 
 
1.      Minutes of last year’s Annual Parochial Church meeting held on 3rd April 2023.  These 

minutes were agreed and signed by Matthew Street. 
 
2. Financial Report and approval of Accounts, including any questions.   
 
 The accounts for the year ended 31st December 2023 were approved by the PCC at their 

meeting on Thursday, 8th February 2024 for presentation to this Annual Parochial Church 
meeting.  Copies of those accounts were handed to all present at this APCM. 

 
 Matthew Street thanked Jonathan Wyld, Treasurer, Ruth Brown, Bookkeeper and Dick 

Beath, Auditor, for their hard work in looking after the Church’s accounts. 
 
 It was proposed by Chris Corp, seconded by Stewart Cole and unanimously agreed to 

approve the accounts. 
 
3. Any Questions.  There were no questions on the other reports contained in the Annual 

Review for the St. J’s Group with Wellow. 
 
4. Election of one representative to the Parochial Church Council for a 3-year term until 2027. 
  
 It was proposed by Pam Pike, seconded by Jane Corp and agreed that Christopher Corp 

be appointed to the PCC for three years serving until 2027. 
 
 Deanery Synod representatives. 
 
 Matthew Street advised that Pat Caudle is still our representative on the Deanery Synod.  

There is a vacancy for a second representative but as yet no-one has come forward to fill 
that vacancy. 

 
5. Date of the next APCM.   This will take place on Sunday, 6th April 2025 (5th Sunday of 

Lent). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………       6th April 2025. 
  
 
 


